Present were Board Members; Debbie Sullivan - Chair, Jonathan Bruno, Steve Geddes, and Mark Miller.

Also present was Art Ceurvels, Lauren Rodday

Dennis Keenan, Chris Brown and Bob Melone- Build the Boards

Jason Lumaghini- HYAA Soccer Dan Condon- HYAA Softball Mary Migre- bench donation

Having a quorum, the Chair called the meeting to order at 7:07 PM.

New Business:

Meeting Minutes: Jonathan moved to approve the April 10, 2018 minutes, Mark second the motion; so voted unanimously.

Forge Pond Park – Concessions:

Committee feels we need consistency and would like someone permanent instead of different groups each week. The Committee would like Lynn Petrowski to run concessions and will be reaching out to her.

Miscellaneous:

Build the Boards- Wanted to check in as Parks & Recreation Committee members have changed. They would like to put footings in the tennis court for small rink boards.

Motion- Jonathan made a motion to allow Build the Boards to resurface and anchor the small hockey rink in the current tennis courts. Mark second; all in favor.

Mary Migre- The Migre Family would like to donate a bench in memory of their parents to the Bandstand area at B. Everett Hall Field. The Committee feels that Forge Pond Park would probably be a better location for the bench.

Office of Family & Community Engagement, Scoops Lacrosse, HYAA Flag Football, HYAA Football, HYAA Soccer, HYAA Softball and Boy Scouts Permit Requests- approved

Selectman Jocelyn Keegan is the Parks & Recreation liason

Lauren updated the Committee on our summer program

Jonathan moved to adjourn Mark second; so voted unanimously. Meeting adjourned at 7:59 PM.